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I oppose HB3928.  We have a duty to protect the remaining rural lands and 

farmlands that allow the free movement of wildlife -elk, deer- without the stress of 

encroaching development.  Additionally, adding denser housing in our rural areas 

increases the stress of depleting water supplies.  Please keep our rural areas rural.   

Any continued growth should be kept within the urban growth boundary.   

 

Protect the wildlife.    Keep dense housing in the cities.  

 

Terri Silliman  

Deschutes County  


